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Tuesday October 12th 2021 

 
Dear Family 

Harvest Festival School Celebration 
 

This Friday, October 15th, we are having a non-uniform day in return for voluntary 
donations to our Harvest Festival collection.   Children can bring a non-perishable food or 
toiletry item per family and wear non uniform as a ‘thank you’ for their contribution.    
 
Next Wednesday, October 20th, we will be holding our Harvest Celebration at  
St Margaret’s Church at 10.10am.  All the children from both schools will be going to the 
church together and a short service will be led by the new Priest-in-charge, Rev Jo Wood.   
All our gifts will be taken to the church and distributed locally by the church team. 
 
Due to the current situation with COVID and a shortage of space in the Church with both 
schools attending, parents will not be able to join us for this event, but you will be able to 
hear about it via our school Facebook and Twitter platforms afterwards. 
 
Thank you in anticipation of your generosity and support of this regular event in the 
school calendar. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Annette McMylor 

Deputy Headteacher 
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